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scott@visionholdings.net

From: Scott Harbolt <scott@visionholdings.net>
Sent: Sunday, February 20, 2022 8:55 AM
To: Big Chief Carts
Subject: Re: [Order #3068

I got it done with Zelle, although I don’t prefer Zelle. Next round guide me on which app is favorable. Here is snapshot of 
successful payment. In Florida now so wondering if I should change delivery address. Depends on how long shipping 
takes. Let me know so the address is proper. 
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Scott Harbolt  
Full Circle Development Inc 
404-213-9991 (cell) 
Sent from my iPhone  
 
 

On Feb 20, 2022, at 7:33 AM, Scott Harbolt <scott@visionholdings.net> wrote: 

Just tried again with PayPal and it was denied. Now switching to Zelle with new name. But for what I call 
Samuel Rae to receive this email must be registered with Zelle. I’ll try old email with Zelle first and see 
what I get. 

Scott Harbolt  
Full Circle Development Inc 
404-213-9991 (cell) 
Sent from my iPhone  
 
 

On Feb 19, 2022, at 7:59 PM, Big Chief Carts <sales@bigchiefcarts.org> wrote: 

 
Hello, try using the payment email below and follow the same instructions as 
given in the confirmation email.  
 
PayPal email :  samuelreu91@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

---- On Sat, 19 Feb 2022 19:07:43 +0100 
scott@visionholdings.net<scott@visionholdings.net> wrote ---- 
 

Trying to pay the invoice above but PayPal keeps giving 
an error message saying, “yesterday”, they could not 
process. Then today saying the suggested PayPal email 
recipient can’t accept payments right now.  Thoughts? Or 
should I call in? 

  

Scott Harbolt 

404-351-7989 

  

 


